
 

 

press release 

Bologna, 26 April 2022 
 
 

Appointment of the CEO of Hera S.p.A. 
 

 

As regards the appointment, by the Mayor of Bologna, of Mr. Orazio Iacono 

as member of the Board of Directors of Hera S.p.A., indicating him for the 

position of CEO, the company declares that it has begun the internal 

procedures necessary to convene the Board of Directors meeting for his 

co-optation. 

 

The appointment of the new CEO will therefore occur in accordance with 

the provisions of the Shareholders Agreement to which the public 

shareholders adhere. 

 

The Executive Chairman of the Hera Group, Tomaso Tommasi di Vignano, 

congratulates Mr. Orazio Iacono on his appointment and wishes him every 

success in his future professional role. 
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